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A few months ago, La Crosse County supervisors gave tentative approval to new

      

plans for the administrative center...which used to be the old courthouse and  jail. Developers
would like a final decision in January, and that means a  county study committee will have to
make its recommendation within a couple of  weeks.  Development specialist Brian Fukuda
says that crucial meeting is  set for December 12th:

  

(Click for Audio)

  

The developers who want to convert the administrative center to a college  dorm want to have
the building remodeled by the fall of 2015.
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